
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Black Canyon Builders Named Exclusive Murus SIPs Distributor  
Energy Efficient Building Technique Growing in Popularity 

 
DURANGO, Colo. (February 28, 2012) – Black Canyon Builders, a Durango-based 
custom homebuilder and timber frame specialist, has been named the exclusive 
distributor of Murus Structural Insulated Panels (SIPs) for the Four Corners region. SIPs 
panels are an extremely energy efficient building product that can replace both structural 
elements and fiberglass insulation used in traditional stick-frame construction.  
 
According to U.S. Department of Energy statistics, SIPs panels deliver 12 to 14-percent 
greater energy savings than traditional building techniques. In practice, homeowners 
typically see significant more energy efficiency.  
 
“SIPs panels, used independently or in conjunction with other building techniques, have 
multiple benefits,” said Jared Ogden, president of Black Canyon Builders. “The 
immediate benefits are huge savings in time and labor costs. Long-term, you’re looking 
at an extremely energy efficient home that will save money year over year in heating and 
cooling costs. As an example, a SIPs panel home we built last year earned a score of 59 
by an independent Energy Star auditor. This rating indicates that the home is 41-percent 
more efficient than a newly built home using traditional construction and insulation.” 
 
Interest in SIPs panel construction is growing nationally as more states adopt higher 
standards for energy efficiency. According to Structural Insulated Panel Association, 45 
states use the International Energy Conservation Code (IECC) as a model for their own 
building codes. The IECC issued more stringent standards for energy efficiency in their 
2012 codes, and states are expected to follow suit. Additionally, ENERGY STAR 
increased its efficiency standards with the 2012 Version 3.0 guidelines.  
 
Even in the tumultuous real estate market, evidence is mounting that consumers are 
seeking more energy efficient homes. The National Association of Realtors quotes 
builders and market research showing that consumers are demanding energy efficiency 
for both environmental considerations and fiscal responsibilities. Additionally, the Los 
Angeles Times (Aug. 29, 2011) reported that regional studies around the West show 
energy efficient homes sell more quickly and for higher prices than less efficient homes.  
 
Black Canyon Builders is currently building a timber frame and SIPs home in Durango. 
The community is welcome to come by, ask questions and learn more about SIPs 
construction. Please contact Jared Ogden (info@blackcanyonbuilders.net) for more 
information or to set an appointment. 
 

 
 


